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Tuesday, December 14, 2021: 1:00 – 5:00 PM 
 

Video Conference: 

https://cpuc.webex.com/cpuc/j.php?MTID=m28246fd2d

65104b94782a9a4c4da2d11 

Event Number: 2494 900 5368 

Meeting Password: fdYi3qded35 

Teleconference: +1-415-655-0002  

Access Code: 249 490 05368 

 

 

Workshop Guidelines: 

• Please sign-in using your full name to allow for identification during Q + A. To minimize background noise, 

please mute your line when not speaking.  

• This workshop will be recorded. 
 

Presentation Guidelines: 

• Parties are to email their presentations to service lists R. 21-10-002 and R. 19-11-009 by Noon on Monday, 

December 13. 

• All 30-minute presentations include a 10-minute Q + A session. 
 

Agenda 
 

A. Welcome and Introductions (Energy Division) 1:00 – 1:10 PM 
   

B. Presentations   
   

 1. Resource Adequacy (RA) Section, the Energy Division 1:10 – 1:40 PM 
   

  2. PG&E  1:40 -- 2:10 PM 
   

  3. SCE 2:10 – 2:40 PM 
 

10-Minute Break 
   

  4. California Community Choice Association (CalCCA) 2:50 – 3:20 PM 
   

  5. Calpine Corp. 3:20 – 3:50 PM 
   

 6. AReM 3:50 – 4:20 PM 

C. Final Q + A, Adjourn 4:20 – 4:45 PM 
 

 

Background: The purpose of this workshop is to discuss parties’ proposals on modifications to the Central 

Procurement Entity (CPE) structure and hybrid framework, as directed by the Scoping Memo in R. 21-10-002. 

This workshop and the proposals are part of the proceeding’s Phase 1 Implementation Track. 
 

On October 15, 2021, the Commission opened a Rulemaking to address procurement obligations for Load 

Serving Entities (LSE) and to consider broader structural reforms to the Resource Adequacy (RA) program. On 

December 2, 2021, the Assigned Commissioner issued a Scoping Memo and Ruling (Scoping Memo) that set 

forth the scope of issues and schedule for the proceeding; the Scoping Memo divided the proceeding into the 

Implementation and Reform Tracks. 
 

As part of the Implementation Track, parties are directed to file their CPE modification proposals on December 

13, and new proposals on December 23, 2021. Comments on all proposals and the workshop are to be filed by 

January 4, 2022, with reply comments due on January 13, 2022. A Proposed Decision on Phase 1 is scheduled to 

be issued by February 2022, with a Final Decision that concludes this phase issued in March 2022.  

For procedural details relating to the CPE structure and hybrid framework, its record development process, and 

the role of this workshop within the current proceeding, please refer to D. 20-06-002 in R. 17-09-020, “Decision 

on Central Procurement of the Resource Adequacy Program,” adopted on June 11, 2020. 
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